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September 2, 2004

Mr. Peter Sklar
68-A Croton Dam Road
Ossining, NY 10562

RE: Christopher White
London Workshop 2005

Dear Mr. Sklar:

Enclosed please find a completed application and deposit for the next London Workshop.
We received this while Christopher was attending the August workshop. As that was his
second workshop, we wanted to wait to see if this would be of interest to him. There was
absolutely no question! He thoroughly enjoyed the workshop once again and the trip to
London intrigued him even more.

We will wait to hear from you as to whether or not the workshop was filled prior to this
application being submitted. Thank you for inviting Christopher and for the experience
and exposure he has been receiving through your workshops.

S_incerely,
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